From: Tom Tsapkov

Sent: 31 October 2019 10:47

To: Henry, Kate

Subject: 6 Conybeare — 2019/5108/P & 2019/5109/p
Dear Kate,

Thank you for meeting me on site this morning.

As discussed please see examples of the channel glass that I spoke of and we are proposing for one of the
planning applications. We are proposing the use of the low iron variant, which will give a white appearance
as opposed to the green shade that is associated with standard glass, please see comparison photo of samples
in our office attached.

As discussed we would look to obscure the glass (with a dimpled effect or frosting) and have a solid, white
wall behind it. Where there is a window the glass will sail past, you can see an example of this in the image
below.

Please bear in bind that the extent we are proposing is substantially less that in the attached images and we
believe it is sympathetic in both colour and form, while being subservient to the brick volume. The roof top
extension is also set back from all facades, and positioned at the rear of the building away from the main
estate road. As discussed on site we believe the different typology of the building merits having a different
approach to its extension.

I look forward to hearing the outcome of your meeting.

Regards,

Tom
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Tom Tsapkov
Senior Architect
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